
To Mayor and Council, 

I am writing to request that the memorial sculpture of Seppo at the entrance to Lost Lake Park 
be illuminated. 

When I created this sculpture, commissioned by the Whistler Museum and Archives Society in 
2012, I was assured that the municipality would install outdoor lighting as specified in the 
original design of the artwork. However, twelve years have passed, and the lighting has yet to 
be installed.  

As a result, most residents of Whistler have never noticed the sculpture, as it remains virtually 
invisible without proper illumination. I kindly request that the sculpture be backlit to ensure it is 
visible at night. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Christina Nick   
7321 Fitzsimmons Drive 
Whistler, BC V8E 0E5   

www.cnick.ca




